Sublette County, Wyoming

Historic Preservation Board

Honor the Past, Enrich the Future

Dear Landowner,

Since 2005, the Sublette County Historic Preservation Board has worked on a project to identify and
document all the remaining homestead structures in Sublette County before they deteriorate further.

Because most homestead structures are on private ground, the help of landowners is vital. We would
appreciate your cooperation in allowing researchers to visit and document homestead structures on your
property. This is only a documentation project to preserve the heritage of our area, and in no way changes
or hinders your private property rights to do anything you want with the surveyed structures. Researchers
will never visit your property without first obtaining specific permission.

The Historic Preservation Board is appointed by the Sublette County Commissioners and the majority of the
budget to do this project has been provided by the county. If you have any questions or suggestions, please
feel free to contact any members of the Preservation Board.

Thanks for your consideration.
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